
In February 2021, we asked for your feedback on proposal to construct a new cyclist and 
pedestrian shared user path along Pittwater Road, between Victoria Road and High Street, to 
provide a new cycling connection between North Ryde and Gladesville.

The proposal has now completed the next stage of detailed planning and has been approved 
by the Ryde Traffic Committee and Cycling Committee. We are pleased to advise that works are 
due to commence.

What will the works involve?

• Widening of the existing 1.2m wide footpath to a 2.5m wide shared-use path

• Line marking and signage

• Adjustment of driveway crossovers to accommodate the new path

It is a priority for Council to ensure there is minimal impact on trees and vegetation and this has 
been considered in the designs. As part of the upgrade, 22 trees will be removed and replaced 
with locally indigenous trees following construction.

Please see the back of this flyer for a map showing the area of works as well as a QR code which 
can be scanned to view the design plans via the interactive map.

When will the works take place?

Works are scheduled to commence mid July 2021 and are planned for completion by February 
2022, weather permitting. 

The works will be carried out Monday to Friday and some Saturdays between the hours of 
7.00am and 4.00pm. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to residents during the 
construction period.
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For further information please do not hesitate to contact:
Contact: 

Phone: 	

Email: 		

Maddy Mukerjee, Project Manager 

0468 563 958 

ModhulikaM@ryde.nsw.gov.au

www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/projects



Area of works

Scan the QR code to view the 
design plans for each section 
via the interactive map


